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Hello,

| am contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board, urging my support for the installment of the Icebreaker
Wind project on Lake Erie.

Icebreaker Wind has its potential to create negative feedback; but look at the astronomical effects
the extraction/use of natural gas, coal and petroleum has left on the people, wildlife and physical
features of the Earth. Effects that we need to begin mitigating in order to let future generations
survive.

Ohio has a great opportunity to engage in the Icebreaker project. Utilize the resource of wind, a
resource that cannot be exhausted. This project could make Ohio a hub for Green jobs which could
bring people to Cleveland, Ohio which is currently a shrinking city in need of revitalization.

| am a senior at Cleveland State University; majoring in Environmental Studies. I've spent my four
years engaging in research pertaining to climate change the detrimental effects brought on by fossil
fuels. As it stands, natural gas is one of the cheapest sources of energy but it comes with a cost of
degradation to the health of the people and the environment. Investment of renewable energy will
make it cheaper down the line.

Best,
Anna Sintsirmas
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